Help Wanted - Interim Streets/
Public Works Supt.

The City of Remsen is hiring an interim Streets/Public

Works Superintendent. This position will oversee the day
to day operation of all City departments. More information
on the position can be obtained by calling City Hall
(786-2136). Application deadline is

Tues., May 15, 2018.




